
Dear Golfers- 
 
We are excited to see you next Thursday, 6/19 at Henry Horton Golf Course for our golf 
scramble! 
 
Information such as the address, scramble teams, tee colors, and more is posted at: 
http://www.tnseniorolympics.com/golf 
 
There will be an 8am shotgun start on 6/19. 
 
Please note that lunch will be on your own at the snack bar or offsite if you 
choose. 
 
Awards include medals for each age group and prizes for the first place and second 
place teams overall regardless of age group!   
 
Practice rounds will be available on Wednesday, June 18th with tee times from 12-5 pm.  All 
carts must be off the course 15 minutes before sunset.  Call the pro shop to schedule a time and 
make sure you tell them you are with the Senior Olympics.  931-364-2319. 
 
Have fun and good luck to each of you. 
 
 
 
 
                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


